
	
	

 

Dear Parents, 
 
Your children are invited to join The New Haven Public Library’s summer learning 
program and attend the fun programs and events we are planning for children 
ages 0 to 12. This summer’s theme, “Libraries Rock,” explores all kinds of topics 
from music to science and more. The programs are free and open to children of 
all abilities. 

The public library cares about your children and has planned programs to keep 
them reading and learning all summer. Whether you keep track of the amount of 
time your children spend reading or the number of books they have read this 
summer, children who join the summer library program keep their minds active 
and enter school in the fall ready to learn and ready to succeed.  

And remember, you are your child’s first teacher. Look at picture books with your 
children who have not learned to read and point out people, animals, and objects 
in the pictures. Read to your children and ask them to read to you. Your librarian 
will be happy to help you find books that are just right. We hope that you and 
your family enjoy looking at books and reading together and that you discover the 
treasures of your library. 

Check our website NHFPL.org or stop in at the library nearest you for more 
information and a schedule of events. 

Sincerely, 
 
Luis Chavez-Brumell 
 
 
Manager of Young Minds and Family Learning 
 
New Haven Free Public Library 
 
133 Elm Street New Haven, CT 06510  
 
 


